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MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS and DAVID L. PRESTEMON 

Administrative Law Judges: 

  By ruling issued February 12, 2014, we established 

October 31, 2014 as the date by which NextEra Energy 

Transmission New York (NextEra), North America Transmission 

(NAT), and Boundless Energy NE (Boundless) had to comply with 

the Commission's requirement that Part A applications include a 

notice that a System Reliability Impact Study (SRIS) was in 

progress pursuant to the tariff requirements of the New York 

Independent System Operator.  On August 13, 2014, the Commission 

issued a Notice Seeking Comments on Advisory Staff 

Recommendations (Notice) concerning, inter alia, the procedural 

process the Commission will follow with respect to the above-

referenced cases.  The Commission's consideration of the 

comments filed in response to the Notice is pending.  As a 

result, we are postponing, without date, the deadline for 

notification that an SRIS is in progress, pending further 
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guidance from the Commission on the future process to be 

followed in these cases. 
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